
 

                          MINERAL POINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT         POLICY 151.6 

 

REVIEW OF SCHOOL STANDARDS 

 Annually, the Board will review the status of the state standards as they exist in the 

school district.  This will be done to ensure compliance with these standards as they related to 

district operation.  This report is to be made by the district superintendent.  The report will: a) 

review the current district programs and b) recommend any appropriate school board action in 

order to maintain district compliance.  
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